
The South Carolina Partnership of Disability Organizations
(SCPDO) will be hosting the Annual Disability Advocacy
Day event on Wednesday, March 5, 2025.

Legislate for Change,
Advocate for All!

Events include a walk, a rally, and speeches by
community partners, self-advocates, and others.
Be sure to make appointments to speak with your
legislators about the issues that mean the most
to you. Let your voice be heard!

Disability Advocacy Day
Wednesday, March 5th| 9am - 12pm
South Carolina State House North Grounds

Join us at 9 a.m. on the North grounds
of the South Carolina State House to
unite to impact change and celebrate
the contributions made by people of
all abilities. 

Visit scpdo.org to learn
more about Disability
Advocacy Day and how
you can get involved!

https://www.scpdo.org/

